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Shutdown of Onagawa Nuclear Power Station Unit 2

Today, at 8:36, we shut down the reactor at the Onagawa Nuclear Power Station Unit 2
reactor.

We will continue to investigate the cause of the incident confirmed on November 3*.

The shutdown of the reactor has not had any impact on the environment around the plant
due to radiation.

In preparation for restarting the plant (resuming power generation), we will investigate the
cause of the incident confirmed this time and continue to prioritize safety and respond
thoroughly to each and every process.

*While a generator was being temporarily connected in preparation for restarting the
plant (resuming power generation), work was being carried out to insert into the reactor a
calibration device for a detector that measures neutrons inside the reactor, when an incident
occurred in which the device stopped midway through insertion.
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